
From: Sherman Chan   
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 3:06 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Urban Density Is Getting Out Of Hand 
 
Dear City Council, 
 
I very much oppose urban density. These tall buildings of the General Plan will impact the quality of all 
of our lives in so many ways. Street congestion, stress on the infrastructure, and ultimately people’s 
emotional stress as a result. 
 
How is it possible to create this urban density when the San Mateo citizenry voted Measure Y to prohibit 
it? Do people’s votes and voices matter or not? 
 
Please slow this process down to involve more citizens and our perspectives. 
 
Thank you for considering, 
 
Sincerely, 
Sherman Chan, PhD 

 
 

 




